
Hopkinton Recreation Department 

Sept 22, 2020 

Attending: Paula, Louise, Shelley, Mark, Ann 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm. 

This meeting was once again held outdoors. 

Louise brought apple muffins.  Mark was able to get in touch with his pie contact for the food pantry 
fundraiser.  The scarecrow entry form was finalized and is available online.  The stakes will be placed on 
the 28th. 

 

Paula has asked the select board to let her know if Halloween will be on for this year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann Miller 


